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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D C. 205550001
June 22, 1993

‘8,

Docket Nos. 50-277
and 50-278

Mr. George A. Hunger, Jr.
Director-Licensing, MC 52A-5
Philadelphia Electric Company
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk
P.0. Box No. 195

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Dear Mr. Hunger:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON SAFER/GESTR LOSS OF COOLANT
ACCIDENT METHODOLOGY, PEACH BOTTOM ATOMIC POWER STATION, UNITS 2
AND 3, (TAC NOS. M86132 AND M86133)

By Tetter dated April 7, 1993, Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo) submitted
General Electric (GE) proprietary report NEDC-32163P, "Peach Bottom Atomic
Power Station, Units 2 and 3, SAFER/GESTR-LOCA Loss-of-Coolant Accident
Analysis," dated January 1993. The GE report is cited as a reference in
PECo’s April 1, 1993 application to revise the Peach Bottom Technical
Specification. 1In the April 1, 1993 submittal, PECo proposed changes to
implement an expanded operating domain for Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station.

The NRC staff has made a preliminary review of NEDC-32163P and determined that
it does not appear to meet the requirements for applying the generic
SAFER/GESTR methodology on a plant-specific basis. The staff’s concerns are
detailed in the enclosed request for additional information. PECo is
requested to respond to the enclosed RAI within 30 days from receipt of this
letter. This requirement affects 9 or fewer respondents and therefore, is not
subject te Office of Management a J Budget review under P.L. 96-511.
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